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World Book Day
Yesterday we celebrated a love of reading across school as part 
of World Book Day. The children enjoyed a range of activities 
throughout the day, including a costume winner assembly,  a 
game of  ‘The Masked Reader’ and singing performance  of ‘Pick 
up a Book’. The link is here if you wish to play this at home!
https://www.bing.com/videos/riverview/relatedvideo?&q=pic
k+up+a+book+world+book+day
A HUGE thank you to everyone to for supporting our World 
Book Day. The children’s costumes were amazing!

Celebrations at Rivelin
We love celebrating success at Rivelin. Our 
Friday Assemblies are the highlight of the week. 
‘Hamish’, is our newly introduced ‘Handwriting 
Wizard’. Every week, he awards children who 
have achieved high standards in writing, a special 
pen and certificate. The Multiplication Mule, 
Spelling Bee and Otis the Attendance Ostrich also 
add fun to our assemblies and make our 
celebrations memorable for our children. 

Y3 Foxes Celebrate Success
Foxes filled their marble jar and 
chose to have all of the gymnastics 
equipment and exercise bikes out in 
the hall as their reward. They all had 
so much fun climbing and moving 
across the different apparatus. 
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